
Tidal bore lookout and observation walkway 

The project involves building a lookout and an observation walkway about 100 metres long along 
the “Bend” in the Petitcodiac River. This is the ideal location for watching the tidal bore as the 
Petitcodiac River rises to its maximum level, one metre on average and up to two metres at its 
highest.   

The Walkway could become the cornerstone of this approach to the river, allowing people to 
walk right next to the tidal bore, observe the marsh, and possibly the tide gates, etc. This 
walkway would be accessible to seniors and people with disabilities. We could develop an 
environmental interpretive centre. 

The Rotary Club intends to fund a portion of the project, possibly through Rotary International. 
As with Rotary Park, we want to partner with the City of Dieppe to create the next meeting 
place for residents. The river renewal project is one of the largest of its kind in the world, a 
story that will continue to grow and of which Dieppe residents should be proud. The purpose of 
this project is to take an initial step towards bringing the City of Dieppe and its residents 
closer to the Petitcodiac River.   

The project will give residents of the city of Dieppe front row seats for watching the tidal bore 
of the Petitcodiac River and other community festivities such as the July 1st fireworks, air 
shows, etc.  

Location: Riverfront Trail 

Cost: $150,000 


